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Stockton Home Safety Association 
 
A meeting of Stockton Home Safety Association was held on Tuesday, 28th 
February, 2023. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs Ann McCoy (Chair) 
 
Officers:  Leanne Taylor, Paul Chiver (Trading Standards). 
 
Also in attendance:    
 
Apologies:   Cllr Ted Strike 
 
Due to the Stockton Home Safety Association being inquorate at its meeting scheduled for 
the Tuesday 28th February 2023, it was agreed that an informal meeting take place and a 
note be taken as a record.   
 
 
1 
 

Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

2 
 

Minutes from the Stockton Home Safety Association meeting which was 
held 25th October 2022 For Approval 
 
Deferred to the Stockton Home Safety Association meeting scheduled for the 11th July 
2023. 
 

3 
 

Report of The Adults Health Officer 
 
There was not an Adults Health Officer Present at the meeting to give a report.  
 

4 
 

Report of The Home Safety Officer- Children's Services 
 
There was not a Officer from Children’s Services present at the meeting.  
 

5 
 

Report of The Trading Standards Officer 
 
The Trading Standards Officer gave a brief overview of the work that the 
services had been carrying out recently. These covered the following topics.  
 
A baby feeder which a national alert was issued because of choking hazards, 
Bottles of acid which were being sold nationally that had a strong resemblance 
to bottles of pop sold locally, these bottles had been withdrawn nationally.  
 
Groups of door step sellers which were being seen in the area and the work 
being done to rise awareness about their tactics.  
 

6 
 

Report of The One Call Officer 
 
There was not a One Call Officer present at the meeting to give an update.  
 

7 
 

Report of The Home Improvement Agency Officer 
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Officers gave a brief update on the work they had carried out since the last meeting, 
outlining the number of jobs/ adaptions that the service had undertaken.  
 
 

8 
 

Report of the Fire Officer 
 
There was not a Fire Officer present at the meeting to give an update.  

 
 

  


